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       Notice to Suppliers 
                     

   FAIr delegation for suppliers 

Originator: Richard Parr 
Job Title: Chief of Manufacturing Engineering 
Business Unit: Installations 
 

NTS Number: 476 
Issue: 1 
Date: 26 October 2019 
 

 
For the attention of the Quality Manager 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
 
Scope/Applicability: 
 
To suppliers of Rolls-Royce Civil Aerospace product 
 
 
Introduction:  
 
As part of our drive for transformation to create a more responsive and efficient supply chain, we 
have recognised the need to disseminate the approval of the First Article Inspection report (FAIr) 
activity to the supplier. 
 
Suppliers that are eligible for this approval will be contacted by your Supplier Management Team 
representative to participate in this activity. 
 
To be able to assess the competency of suppliers for FAIr approval, nominated supplier 
representatives will be asked to attend a training course and sit an exam. On successful completion 
the supplier will be awarded FAIr approval by Rolls-Royce and reflect the supplier’s approval within 
the net-inspect application. 
 
Periodic audits of new suppliers and existing delegated suppliers will be conducted to maintain 
approval through a nominated 3rd party representative for Rolls-Royce along with periodic FAIr 
sample reviews conducted by Rolls-Royce.     

 
 

Action Required: 
 
Eligible suppliers who are contacted by Rolls-Royce should nominate representatives to attend the training. 
 
  
 
NTS Category:     Authorised by: 
 
Engineering/Technical    Ian Fifoot 

Head of Man Eng - Installations 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


